WILTON PUBLIC WORKS
DEPARTMENT

TOWN HALL ANNEX
238 Danbury Road
Wilton, Connecticut 06897
(203) 563-0153

TO: Mike Conklin

FROM: Stephen Santacroce, PE - Senior Civil Engineer $ FS

DATE: February 22, 2024

Cc: Frank Smeriglio, PE — Director of Public Works / Town Engineer

Craig Flaherty, PE — Redness & Mead Consulting
RE: 131 Danbury Road, Wilton CT - 131 Danbury Wilton Dev AMS, LLC

The Department of Public Works received materials on Febraury 16, 2024, which included a
response letter dated February 14, 2024, an engineering report and plans revised to February
13, 2024 for the proposed development on 131 Danbury Road. The department will need
additional time to review the response letter; our review will not be completed by tonight’s Inland
Wetlands meeting.
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